D@P E\II-CEC TRONICS

Jan 28", 2011

Applicant: KP Electronic Systems LTD.
FCCID: H78KPMTWEIHL
RE: Class II Permissive Change for MTWE1HL

To whom it may concern,

This Class II Permissive change application is been filed in order to add 6.25KHz Channel
Spacing to already approved product under FCC ID: H78KPMTWE1HL

The change implemented complies with FCC permissive change policies v04r04:

No components have been added or removed, nor has there been any change to PCB.

There is no increase in power rating.

This application is simply a retesting of the unit for 6.25KHz band as this was not performed in

the first submission by mistake.

Sincerely,

oram Kenig, President
ell Phone: 215-317-9448
Email: yoramkenig@kpsystems.com

415 Sargon Way, Suite F, Horsham, PA 19044
Tel. (215) 442-7460 Fax. (215) 442-7461
www.kpsystems.com



